Kids Chess – March Break
The Saint Croix Library Chess Club invites those kids that want to prepare for the March 21st chess tournament being held in St. George. Also any kids wanting to learn/play chess are welcomed.  It’s FREE - it’s FUN.

Where:  Saint Croix Public Library, 11 King St., St. Stephen
When: Wednesday 9th & Thursday 10th
Time: 12:30 PM - 4:30 PM 

For information, contact:  Saint Croix Public Library, 466 -7529 or Richard McFarlane, 466-2638/ maleecha@gmail.com.  (Richard is the chess instructor for the SSES Chess Club and Library Chess Club)
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